
20/09/2021

Dear resident,

Craigieburn Road Upgrade:  
Clovelly Drive and Craigieburn Road Service Road 
access changes 

We’re upgrading Craigieburn Road to help you get home safer and sooner.

As part of the project, we’ll add extra lanes between Hume Highway and Mickleham Road as well  
as upgrading intersections and building better walking, cycling and public transport connections. 

Changes to way you access local streets and service roads

To improve safety and traffic flow along Craigieburn Road we’ll need to restrict where cars can turn right across 
multiple lanes to access driveways and local side roads. This means drivers will need to make a U-turn at 
dedicated locations to access certain streets and properties.

Access changes to Craigieburn Road Service Road and Clovelly Drive

As part of the Upgrade, we’ll permanently change access to the Craigieburn Road Service Road between 
Bridgewater Road and Clovelly Drive. 

To access the Craigieburn Road Service Road, drivers will enter at Bridgewater Road and exit at Clovelly Drive. 
Drivers will not be permitted to turn right into Craigieburn Road Service Road from Clovelly Drive.

We’ll also permanently change Clovelly Drive to left in and left out only.

To turn into Clovelly Drive from Mickleham Road, continue straight along Craigieburn Road and make a U-turn at 
the Bridgewater Road traffic lights. Turn left onto Craigieburn Road Service Road and continue to Clovelly Drive.

To head towards the Hume Highway from Clovelly Drive either:

	• turn left onto Craigieburn Road and make a U-turn at the new traffic lights at Dorchester Street; or

	• continue on Clovelly Drive towards Bridgewater Road, turn left on to Bridgewater Road and turn right at the 
traffic lights. Please see the map on the next page.

Timing

We’ll implement temporary and permanent changes to access at different times during the project.  
Major construction is expected to start in September 2021, and we’ll notify you before any changes are made. 



Health and safety

Works on the Craigieburn Road Upgrade are progressing with strict COVIDSafe Plans in place. The health and 
safety of our workforce and community remains our top priority For more information and advice about the 
coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au

Contact us 

To discuss these changes or for more information, contact us 24 hours a day, 7 days a week on 1800 105 105 
(select option 5) or email contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au

We also encourage you to visit our website roadprojects.vic.gov.au/Craigieburn to subscribe to email and  
SMS updates.

Kind regards

Craigieburn Road Upgrade project team 
Major Road Projects Victoria
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Clovelly Drive Reserve

Craigieburn 
Bicentennial 

Park

Hume HighwayMickleham Road

Entry into Clovelly Drive 
and Chinnock Court

Exit from Clovelly Drive towards 
Hume Highway option 1

Exit from Clovelly Drive towards 
Hume Highway option 2

New tra�c lights

Existing tra�c lights Not to scale

	 For languages other than English,  
please call 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Authorised by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

Contact us
contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
roadprojects.vic.gov.au
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